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June 13, 2019 

Albion Road Culvert Replacement 
over Albion Creek 

Contract: 19ECS-TI-12BE 
Expected Start Date:  July 2, 2019 

Expected End Date:  November 2019 
*Timeline is subject to change. Future notice to be provided.

The City of Toronto will replace the steel pipe arch culvert at Albion Road over Albion Creek starting 
in the summer of 2019. This work will ensure that the culvert meets today’s standards and remains 
safe for vehicles and pedestrians into the future. The project is part of the Council-approved 2019 
Capital Works Program. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

WORK DETAILS 
The City’s contractor will: 

 Replace existing culvert, gabion basket walls, steel beam guide rails

 Replace the curb and sidewalk
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Construction will take place in two stages: 

Stage/Dates Traffic Management Work Hours 

Stage 1 (north half) 
July 2019 to August 
2019 

 Traffic on Albion Road between Benstrow
Avenue and Islington Avenue will be reduced to a
single lane in each direction during all stages of
the work

 Access to Todd Brook Drive from Albion Road
(and vice versa) will be closed.Signage will be
erected in advance of the work to inform road
users of this closure.

Monday to Friday, 
7 a.m. to 11 p.m., 
with work after 
hours and on 
weekends as 
required. 

Stage 2 (south half) 
September 2019 – 
November 2019 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

Work Hours: Monday to Friday: 7 a.m. to 11 p.m., with work after hours and on 
weekends as required.  

Sidewalk Access:  Sidewalk access along Albion Road will be maintained at all 
times during the project. A covered walkway/hoarding will be erected to protect 
pedestrians travelling through the work zone. 

Access to Adjacent Properties: Access to driveways along Albion Road in close 
proximity to the project will be maintained during the work, but may be impacted 
during concrete sidewalk construction and/or asphalt paving activities. Residents 
impacted by this will receive additional notice prior to the work. 

TTC Impacts: Some TTC stops along Albion Road may be impacted during the work. 
Visit ttc.ca for accurate schedule information.  

Restoration: Areas affected by construction will be restored. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 19ECS-TI-12BE. 

Project Manager 
Manzur Rahman, 416-392-4509, Manzur.Rahman@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889  (7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward1.htm 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.

http://www.ttc.ca/
http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/ward1.htm



